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Hart County Board of Assessors

P.O. Box 810
165 W. Franklin Street

Hartwell, GA  30643

Board Members:  
James McMullan, Chairman

Anne Thompson

Gene Crump

Lloyd Cowart

Ronda Starks

The Hart County Board of Assessors met Thursday, September 4, 2008, for a regular monthly meeting at the Hart County Administration Building. Those in attendance were Board of Assessor members:  James McMullan, Chairman, Gene Crump, Lloyd Cowart, Anne Thompson & Ronda Starks. Also in attendance were Rebecca Duncan, Chief Appraiser, Bruce Grant, Associate Chief Appraiser, Missy Carter, Clerk, Jon Caime, County Administrator, Mr. Nagele, Mr. Techo and Mrs. Hamilton.
Missy Carter took minutes for this meeting.  

Mr. McMullan, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 9:00 A.M. and Mr. Cowart opened with prayer.
Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve the agenda with changes to include comments by Jon Caime. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.
Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve the August 21, 2008 minutes as amended. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.

Discussion with County Administrator Jon Caime
Mr. Caime explained the current invoice of $26,380 for Pinnacle Mapping is not part of the 2009 budget of $55,000 allocated for the mapping project. Also a lengthy discussion concerning the level of services that the Board of Assessor’s can expect from the Chief Appraiser and Staff.
2008 Appeals

Spread sheets with the 52 remaining 2008 real property appeals as referenced below are attached and made apart of these minutes.
Motion was made by Mr. Crump to accept the Chief Appraiser’s recommendation for 25 appeals to receive 21 day notices and 27 appeals to be forwarded to the Board of Equalization. Motion was seconded by Mr. Cowart. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.
Revaluation Public Relations Update- Civic Clubs

The Board of Assessor’s currently have scheduled to attend the three civic clubs listed below.
9/10/08
Golden K


9/18/08
Rotary Club

9/22/08
Hartwell Kiwanis 
Mapping-Technical Update From Pinnacle

Mr. McMullan led a discussion concerning the updates from Pinnacle Mapping. 
Later today at a scheduled meeting with the RDC Mrs. Duncan will deliver a box containing 406 splits and/or merges.
Chief Appraiser’s Report

Motion was made by Mr. Crump to allow Sybil C. Turner Life Estate (C94-026) to apply for continuation of the current Conservation Use agreement. Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.

* The next regular scheduled meeting of the Board of Assessors will be September 18, 2008 at 4:00 P.M.

There being no further business, Mr. Crump made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Cowart. Motion passed by unanimous consent.
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